
“The need for a new art of education.  
The whole  of life must be considered.”  

Rudorf Steiner, 1995, The Kingdom of Childhood, USA: Anthroposophic Press. 

For: Children between 6 to 8 years old 

Period: 16 September to 12 December 2013 

Days/Time: Mondays to Thursdays, 9 am to 11 am 

Number of sessions: 48 

Fee: Early bird till 13 August 2013– SGD1296nett/Normal–SGD1440nett 

Closing Date: 25 August 2013 

Venue: Blk 141 Lorong Ah Soo (besides Maplewood Park, 5-10 minutes walk from Kovan MRT station) 

For Parents: Bi-weekly newsletters  to inform parents on the work done by the children 

Interested: Transfer amount to POSB Saving account 186-01477-4, email the transfer slip , the 

registration form  and a recent picture of your child to tohyengyen@gmail.com before 25 August 

Others: Send an email to Karina karina.wittig@gmx.de if you wish to send your child to a similar 

programme from January 2014. Send an email to Yeng Yen tohyengyen@gmail.com if you wish to receive 

details on the two books written by her – Letting Children Be Children: A pre-school curriculum that allows 

children to create; 《让小朋友们当小朋友吧: 一个准许小朋友们创建的学前课程》 

A 3-month enrichment programme to prepare play-based kindergarten 
children for school, to support home-schoolers and to balance the academic 
experiences for school going children. Your child will experience learning through 
form drawing, stories, songs, movements, games, handwork, beeswax modelling and 
wet-on-wet painting. This programme focuses on adding to the richness and 
imagination of your child’s own work while exploring the fun of learning. 

 
  

Ms Yeng Yen will be the class teacher for this programme. She is an experienced Waldorf Early 
Childhood Educator. She gained her knowledge in the lower grades curriculum from the first 
module of her Waldorf Grade School Teacher Training, overseas conferences, books and the 
programme that she ran in a licensed childcare centre in the year 2012 which wove Waldorf Grade 
One curriculum into the Ministry of Education’s Kindergarten Curriculum Guide (2008). 

  

Note: These pictures are taken from the Bridging Programme ran in the year 2012 to prepare a group of six years old children for school. 
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